
 

  

 

11th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Times Tables Rockstars Day – Monday 18th September 

We are excited to inform you about the upcoming TT Rockstars Day at our school on Monday 18th September. 

With this event, we aim to encourage the children to practise their times tables in a fun and engaging way.  

Throughout the day, our teachers will organise a series of interactive and insightful sessions relating to times 

tables and for our Early Years children, there will be a range of mathematical activities.  

On TT Rockstars Day, your child is invited to come into school dressed as a rockstar! Please do not feel the need 

to purchase a costume. T-shirts and jeans make a super rockstar!  

Please ensure that your child comes to school in appropriate footwear, as they will still be accessing the 

playground.  

Spiky and wild hairstyles are encouraged, and we cannot wait to see your creative ideas.  

We encourage you to discuss TT Rockstars Day with your child, encouraging their participation and excitement for 

this event.  

We highly value your support and involvement in your child’s education.  

If you have any questions or would like further information about TT Rockstars Day, please do not hesitate to 

contact the school office.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss Yapp 

Headteacher 

 


